Henry, Genna

From: PsD Customer Care || NN

Sent: 29 July 2015 14:01

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Comments on 2015/3841/P have been received by the council. _

Hi there;

| assuming this is in regards with Friday pray in the mosque.
If so as long as they do not make any trouble for neighbourhood we do not have any problem with it.

Regards
Maj
PSD Customer Care

87 Cricklewood Broadway
London
NW?2 31G



